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Greetings from the Schott family, 

 

 

Spring has sprung in Kentucky! Around here that means we can have weather that varies from freezing 

to blazing hot all in one day!  For our family it means many things!  First, school will be wrapping up very 

soon!  This academic year has gone by quickly, but both Ashley and the kids are ready for summer 

break!  Two of our girls, Abegayle and Marybrooke, have gotten jobs in the past few weeks, and are 

excelling at both of them.  Abegayle is working for Chick fil A and Marybrooke just started at an ice 

cream shop here in Bardstown.  It is a bittersweet adjustment for us as parents, but exciting to see the 

girls spread their wings some.  

 Spring also means that the season is finally coming for our ministry to get rolling! Praise the Lord the 

pandemic seems to be clearing and we are in full swing of booking events!    We have several things on 

the calendar already and are anticipating more as the year goes along! In between events I am still 

working as the Operations Manager of the lawncare company I started with last year.  I am praying that 

in the future I will be able to take over, or start my own company, to be better able support our family 

and ministry.  

There is one particular thing I would ask you to pray for.  In April our family took a trip to the Cincinnati 

area and were burdened to do an outreach in the city.  We found several places that would be ideal for 

a one-day event in downtown Cincinnati.  There is huge potential to get the Gospel out to hundreds of 

people with this outreach.  Will you please pray with us that we get approval to set up in one of the sites 

we found, that we find a church that wants to follow up with ministering to these people, and that God 

would lead the way in this endeavor!  
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We ask you to continue to pray for us as we travel to present our ministry, preach the Word of God, do 

events, and encourage churches to reach a lost and dying world with the Gospel. Please pray for open 

doors to raise ministry support, monthly financial support and provision to purchase ministry 

equipment.  We are currently at about 1% of our monthly support.  If you would like to contribute to our 

ministry needs or support Ignite the World Ministries monthly, you can send your tax-deductible 

donations or support to: Central Missionary Clearinghouse PO Box 219228 Houston, Texas 77218-9228 

or login to cmcmissions.org.   Thank you for your prayers and support! 

By His Marvelous Grace, 

The Schott Family 

II Corinthians 4:6 


